
P a g e  9  

Lower Cape Fear Hospice 

On May 23, Ocean Ridge Charities Association Inc. 

presented Lower Cape Fear Hospice with a check for 

$1,000 on behalf of Ocean Ridge resident Cathy 

Benton.  This memorial donation was made in memory 

of her husband, Bill, who recently passed away.  An 

Impressions tile will be installed at the Hospice House 

etched with Bill’s name.  The tiles are designed to 

celebrate, honor, and memorialize friends and loved 

ones who have made impressions in our lives.  

 

 
 

ORCA Donations and Check 

Presentations 

Ocean Ridge Plantation  

Brunswick Community College 

Foundation 

On May 23, Ocean Ridge Charities Association Inc. pre-

sented the Brunswick Community College Foundation a 

check for $2,000 to support the David Kelly Nursing 

Scholarship Endowment.  In September of 2011, ORCA 

officially established the Ocean Ridge Charities Associa-

tion-David Kelly Nursing Scholarship Endowment, which 

will provide nursing scholarships in perpetuity as part of 

the Brunswick Community College Foundation scholar-

ship program. 

 

Front Row L-R:  ORCA Board Member Peggy 
Burris, Hospice Representative Carey Dickinson, 

ORCA Board Member Barbara Ellenberger 

Back row L-R:  ORCA Board Members Pris Lovell 

and Maggy Schlink 

Front Row L-R:  ORCA Board President Mike 
Gildea, BCC Representatives Elizabeth Wassum 

and Elina DiCostanzo, ORCA Board Member 

Claudia Piccarelli  

Back row L-R:  ORCA Board Members George 

Briggs and Amy Kelly 


